
 

August 2021 Update 
 
Today is August 16th, and our team is exhausted!!! As you know, baby 
Nicolas arrived last month, and he is doing amazing.  He has been home 
for a while but has needed to continue his oxygen which should be 
ending soon as he continues to get stronger every day.  Next, just when 
we couldn’t think that God could bless us anymore, meet Michaela! 
This absolutely beautiful baby girl is only a couple of days old, but mom 
and baby are home, healthy and safe.  As I said last month, we planned 
and held a training and had a very good turnout.  It’s awesome to see 
what God is doing in Utah! In other news, V4TV received a very 
generous donation last month and that along with some added support 
helped us make ends meet which led to purchase of a minivan for a 
mother of 4 who is expecting her 5th gift from God as well as help 
provide housing for another mom we are working with on a daily basis.  
In fact, our team was able to attend an ultrasound today for the second 
mom and she is 6 weeks pregnant which means God willing we will 
meet her baby on or before April 6th, 2022.  Well that’s the good news, 
the bad news is things have really heated up on the sidewalks.  Planned 
Parenthood has closed their parking lot and with that comes twice the 
interactions and twice the abuse.  However, God is sovereign, and our 
message is as unchanging as He is, Abortion is murder…We can help 
you… and that no sin, including the sin of abortion is greater than the 
cross of Jesus Christ.  Please pray for us in the upcoming month, “the 
harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few.”  I know I speak for 
everyone at V4TV when I say thank you for laboring with us where God 
has called you to do so.  



 


